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MEMORANDUM August 24, 2017 BOA17-049

Lexington, Kentucky

TO: SUBJECT:
Mark Barnard
Chief of Police Donation of police equipment to Georgetown
Police Department
FROM:

Assistant Chief Dwayne Holman
Bureau of Administration

The Lexington Police Department currently has 15 sets of Stinger Road Spikes that we no
longer use, having transitioned to Stop Sticks.

We request approval to donate this equipment to the Georgetown, Kentucky Police
Department. I have attached a letter from Georgetown Chief of Police Mike Bosse indicating

their interest in acquiring this equipment.

Upon your review and approval, please initiate the process to present this request to Council for
final approval.

Assistant Chief Dwayne Holman
Bureau of Administration

attachments

FORM 202
(1/97)



